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Administrative Information:  

HB 547 allows students to participate in district UIL programs, as long as certain expectations are 
met. 

A school board must vote to allow non-enrolled students (homeschool students) to participate in 
campus UIL programs before August 1st of the coming school year. 

Board Action:

The board will need to vote for or against the district to allow non-enrolled students (homeschool 
students) to participate in UIL programs. 

Agenda Item:  HB 547 

Administrator Responsible:  Dr. Peter Griffiths, Associate Superintendent
 

Attachments: None
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